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Proposed Fees Provide

• Continued administration of effective  fire and 

environmental safety programs,

• Address existing operations/activities currently  not 

recovering associated costs,

• Fees aid in covering operational costs of 

the services provided,

• Address advancements in new emerging

industries,

• Those fees not revised continue at their  

current rates.
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CFC Operational 
Permits 

CFC Administrative 
Permits

CFC Construction 
Permits

Plan Review

New and Amended Fees are Related to the Following:
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Proposed Fees - Fire
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RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended by the Fire Department 

and the Finance  Department that the City 

Council, by  resolution, approve the 

proposed new and  amended fees as 

presented by the Fire Department.
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QUESTIONS?
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